
 
We Are Moving!!	 
	
	
Some	of	you	may	have	heard	that	there	was	a	possibility	that	the	State	of	SC	would	
be	taking	the	eLifespaces’	building	using	eminent	domain	powers,	the	purpose	of	
which	would	be	to	demolish	our	building	to	make	way	for	a	rail	to	service	the	new	
port	facility	at	the	former	naval	base.			

	

	
	
Well,	the	story	is	true	and	it	is	now	official.	

Since	learning	of	their	plans	in	2014,	we	have	repeatedly	spoken	out	as	well	as	
submitted	written	opposition	to	this	project	(once	believing	that	it	would	have	an	
impact)	with	the	Army	Corps	of	Engineers.			Our	neighbors	AND	the	City	of	
Charleston	exhausted	similar	efforts,	all	of	which	could	not	prevent	this	project	from	
forging	ahead.	
A	few	weeks	ago,	we	were	served	with	the	official	condemnation	notice,	followed	
the	very	next	day	by	an	eviction	notice…	our	state	at	its	efficient	best.		Be	that	as	it	
may,	we	will	be	moving	to	a	facility	literally	across	the	street	(1808	Meeting	Street	
Rd.,	Suite	A,	Charleston,	SC	29405)	on	December	1,	2017.		Our	mailing	address	will	
remain	the	same	at	P.O.	Box	21750,	Charleston,	SC	29413-1750	as	will	our	phone	
number	(843-577-5644)	and	fax	number	(843-577-5645).		Please	update	your	
records	to	reflect	the	change	in	our	new	shipping	address:			

eLifespaces		1808	Meeting	Street	Rd.,	Suite	A,	Charleston,	SC	29405	


